
Wednesday 6 January - Friday 8 January

● All pupils are on extended school holiday.

● The school is open to:
■ Children of keyworkers in S1 or S2 where there are no other 

available options
■ A limited number of individual pupils who are already been 

contacted
■ These pupils will not complete school work but follow an activity 

based day

● Staff will return to work but will work from home to prepare online 
resources and other curriculum development tasks.



Monday 11 January - Friday 29 January

● All pupils should return to online learning

● The school will continue to be open to pupils who are the children of 
keyworkers or individual pupils who have already been contacted.  These 
pupils will complete online learning in a supervised environment.

● All pupils should register on the Google Registration Classroom by 9.30am

● An adapted timetable for all year groups will begin at 10am.



BGE Pupils - S1, S2 and S3

● The BGE timetable will be published on Friday 8 January.

● Class work will be posted on Google Classroom as Assignments for 
subjects timetabled on that day. 

● Tasks will be scheduled to go live at 9.30am each day to allow some family 
flexibility in relation to schoolwork.

● Your class teacher will be online and available via email or Google Hangouts 
during your subject timetabled periods.

● Remember you can email your Guidance teacher or Mrs McGonigal at any 
time if you are worried, anxious or have a question.  We are here to help!



Senior Phase Pupils - S4, S5 and S6

● The Senior Phase timetable will be published on Friday 8 January.

● Class work will be posted on Google Classroom as Assignments for 
subjects timetabled on that day. 

● Tasks will be scheduled to go live at 9.30am each day to allow some family 
flexibility in relation to schoolwork.

● Your class teacher will be online and available via email or Google 
Hangouts during your subject timetabled periods unless an alternative 
arrangement is put in place by your class teacher.



Senior Phase continued

● SQA - Please don’t worry too much about exams or assessments.  The 
whole of Scotland is in the same boat!  The Assessment Window is being 
reviewed and postponed.  Mr Ross is working with other SQA 
coordinators and will have more information for you when it is available.  
You will get the qualifications you are working towards.

● Remember you can email your Guidance teacher or Mrs McGonigal at 
any time if you are worried, anxious or have a question.  We are here to 
help!



Finally…

Remember:

● You are not in this alone - we are one community and we stand together.

● We’ve done this before, we got through it then and we will again.

● Take time to go outside, breathe and enjoy the beautiful area we live in.

● Nobody knows what tomorrow will bring but we can all know what will 
make it better:  being kind, smiling and doing our best.  

● It’s always darkest just before dawn and right now, although it may not 
seem like it, the days are getting longer and brighter.  


